
1

Liv Rickman

From: Patricia Payne 
Sent: 10 October 2023 17:46
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: P/23/048/LBC
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Further to our consultation meeting with Dan and Fran on Saturday, we have been asked to put in writing our 
concerns about the positioning of the ‘Servery’ on the new building. 
We live at Menawethan on the corner opposite and so we often see many people milling about in the road waiting 
to be served at the Fish and Chip and Thai vans.  If the Servery is placed where it is currently proposed,  then those 
people will have to be a lot further forward, in the same area where four roads coming from different directions all 
converge and it would, in our opinion,  constitute an accident waiting to happen! 

Trish and Barry Payne 

Menawethan
St Mary's
Isles Of Scilly
TR21 0JL
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